
 

Oroville Civil Service 
Monday, February 28, 2022  
 
Meeting called to order at 4:37 pm by Chairman Richard Werner. 
 
Present:  Commissioners Richard Werner, Mike Sibley, and Joe King 
Others present: Emily Finsen, Chief Langford 
Absent: 
 
     Approval of the January 24, 2022 regular meeting minutes. Motion by Mike to approve, second by 
Joe; motion carried. 
 

No scheduled appearances. 
 
Finsen stated that the two Entry-Level and one Lateral-Level applicants from the February 24, 2022 

Oral Boards Passed. There was no Sergeant promotional Interview. Motion by Joe to approve the scores, 
seconded by Mike; motion carried.  
 

Chief Langford shared with the Commission that Officer Patterson has been selected as the American 
Legion Washington State Officer of the Year for his dedication and loyalty in staying with and helping 
keep the Oroville Police Department operational during its turmoil. As well as being honored at the local 
level, Officer Patterson will be honored at the State Level this summer in the Tri-Cities. 

 
Next Regular Civil Service meeting to be held Monday, March 28th, 2022. 
 
As there being no further business, motion by Joe to adjourn the meeting at 4:47 pm, second by 

Mike; motion carried. 
 
 

Approval of Minutes:             ______________________________________ 
    Richard Werner, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Joe King, Commissioner 
Submitted by: 
Emily Finsen 


